

2016-2017 Issue 258 14th July 2017

#### YELVERTOFT PRIMARY SCHOOL

YELVERTOFT NORTHAMPTON NN6 6LH

<u>Tel: 01788 - 822498 Fax: 01788 822012</u> E-mail: head@yelvertoft.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www. yelvertoftprimary.com

HEADTEACHER: Mrs Melanie Servent

Each School Morning - Breakfast Club 8.00 - 8.40am

#### Events for the week beginning 17th July 2017

Monday

Keyboard

12.30 pm

CC4B

Mrs Servent, Harry, Noah, Morrie,

Carrick

Tuesday

12.30 pm

Art Club KS2

Miss Morris, Gabriel, Sonny, Lily,

Kirsty

12.30 - 1 pm

CC4G

Mrs Barlow, Clara & Georgia

3.30 - 4.30 pm

Hockey Club KS2

Mrs Bennett

Wednesday

12 noon - 1.15 pm Volunteers Lunch in the School Hall

Afternoon

Guitar

Mr Christopher Armson

3.30 - 4.45 pm

**Shepherd's Delight** 

Anna Pile & Sheila Robertson

Thursday

10.15 am Year 6 Leavers Service All Saints' Church Yelvertoft

12.25 - 12.50 pm

Multi Skills KS1 & KS2

Sports Crew - Leon, Clara, Samuel & Harry

5.00 - 5.45 pm

Hotshots KS2

Hotshots coach

3.30 - 5.00 pm End of Term Leavers Disco

Friday

Today will be a non-uniform day
Weather permitting whole school visit to the Pocket Park
please can children have trainers in school

12.30 pm

Lego Club (all)

Mrs Bennett & Dallas, Morrie,

Carrick

12.30 pm

KS2 Choir

Mrs Servent

Page 2 Primary Concerns

Dear Parents,

It has been a very busy and exciting week. The key stage two pupils have performed their wonderful production of 'Lights, Camera, Action!'. I thoroughly enjoyed the show and can't believe what a wonderfully talented and confident group of children we have here at Yelvertoft. It was obvious how much the children enjoyed performing and equally how much the audience appreciated it. I hope you enjoyed the show as much as I did. Many thanks as always do go to all the staff who work so very hard to make these things happen.

I am currently keeping a running total of house points because this year we will be awarding a House Shield to the House who has gained the most points throughout the year, this will not include the Sports Day points. The points are currently very close!

We have received a Safety leaflet from the Northamptonshire Emergency Services reminding parents and staff of the potential hazards to avoid over the summer holidays. Mrs Bates has emailed this out to you all. If you have not received a copy please let me know.

I hope you all have a restful weekend.

**Best Wishes** 

Mel Servent

## Record of Achievements Head Teacher's Award

Well done to the following children:

- C1 Grace Micklewright for amazing effort in all areas all year.
- C2 James Hetherington for always trying his best and making great progress in all areas of the curriculum.
- C3 Jack Armstrong for being enthusiastic in all lessons and always showing a willingness to learn new things.
- C4 Leon Rendall for being a genuinely wonderful student and friend

# All Saints' Church Fete Photographic Competition

Many congratulations to all the children who took some lovely photographs.

Special congratulations to Olivia Fidan whose photograph was judged the overall winner.

#### Lilbourne Chapel Summer Holiday Club August, 21, 22 & 23 10am-12.30

FREE Fun for children aged 5 – 11 Bible talk, games, crafts, snacks

Parents invited for coffee/tea during last half-hour and see what the children have been doing.

Parents must register their children ahead of time. To do so, please contact 07935834670, or ask us for a registration form to fill out and post in chapel letter box.

## Monday and Friday Part Time Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy

We have a vacancy for a part time Lunchtime Supervisor from 5<sup>th</sup> Sept 2017 to 25<sup>th</sup> May 2018.

The role is for two days only, Monday and Friday 12pm until 1.15pm. Part of the time would be spent with a child on a one to one basis. Please contact Mrs Bates in the School office if you are interested.

Primary Concerns Page 3

## **Important Message from Northamptonshire Police**

Parking outside schools is a significant problem across the county. With the new school year fast approaching parents are reminded to be mindful when dropping off or picking up their children and not to fall into the habit of parking illegally or in a thoughtless or dangerous manner.

The area outside school entrances must be kept clear to allow an unrestricted view for approaching drivers and riders or children wanting to cross the road. Road markings are there for a reason and drivers must not wait, park, or stop to set down and pick up passengers on school entrance markings.

Parents are also reminded not to park inconsiderately and in a way which will inconvenience residents, other road users or in a way that obstructs the road.

Parents are advised to not stop or park:

- Near a school entrance
- On any zig-zag road markings
- Anywhere you would prevent access for Emergency Services
- At or near a bus or taxi rank
- Opposite or within 10 metres (32 feet) of a junction
- Where the kerb has been lowered to help wheelchair users and mobility vehicles
- In front of an entrance to a property
- On a bend

## Monthly on Monday Lilbourne Chapel Youth Club Monday 24<sup>th</sup> July 6 – 7.30pm

for ages 7 and above Bible talk, crafts, games and snack Admission £1 per child

For further information contact Tel: 567003

#### **Carrier bags for All Classes**

Thank you to those who have already sent in a named carrier bag for their child. Please can we ask that children from all classes bring a named carrier bag into school next week. Thank you.

#### **End of Term Leavers Disco**

• Where:	School	Hall
----------	--------	------

Who: Open to all Yelvertoft Primary School Children
 When: Thursday 20th July 2017 from 3.30 pm - 5.00 pm

Please bring a change of clothes to school if you want to dress up!

## **End Of Term Leavers Disco**

Please return this Proforma to the school office via the red box, by Tuesday 18th July. Thank you.		
I am happy for in class		
To attend the Disco on Thursday 20th July 2017		
Signed: parent/carer		
I enclose £3 payment (a drink and snack will be provided). Cash or cheques only please - cheques		

I enclose £3 payment (a drink and snack will be provided). Cash or cheques only please - cheques payable to Yelvertoft School Association. All proceeds go towards the purchase of ICT equipment for the school.